
From: Harry Martin
To: Dale Bickel
Cc: John E. Beck; Eben Fowler
Subject: KQCV-FM, Shawnee, OK, File No. BSTA-20140618ABH
Date: Monday, October 27, 2014 9:14:31 AM

Dale—
 
This is to notify you that KQCV-FM, Shawnee, OK, resumed normal licensed operations on August
29, 2014.  The referenced STA was issued June 25, 2014, to accommodate use of temporary
facilities after a lightning strike damaged the station’s antenna and transmission line on June 18,
2014.  
 
Please let me know if you need a more formal notification regarding restoration of licensed
operations.
 
---Harry
 
Harry C. Martin|Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C.|1300 N. 17th Street, 11th Floor|Arlington, VA 22209
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